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03 September 2024 
 

Dear Sara, 
 
Thank you for your correspondence of 1 August, regarding your work on the Nature 
Premium proposal. You have kindly kept me up-to-date on this initiative and as you 
will know, have found ways to raise the matter on your behalf. As the minister 
responsible for this policy area, you will appreciate this relationship will now be 
different. 
 
The department has informed me that officials are following the Nature Premium 
Campaign with great interest and understand that you have been in contact with one 
of the delivery partners, namely the Natural History Museum. As the new 
government takes stock of policies across the education sector, now would be a 
good time for you to meet with one of the National Education Nature Park’s policy 
team to update them on your progress.  
 
I would encourage you to please contact juanita.shepherd@education.gov.uk with 
your availability so that a meeting can be arranged.  
 
This will allow departmental policy officials to decide who would be best placed to 
attend the EFN webinar. 
 
Thank you for writing to me and I hope the meeting with officials is a useful next 
step.  
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 

Stephen Morgan MP 
Minister for Early Education 
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